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CORRESPONDENCE RE: PARHAM DM. PATHOLOGIC CLASSIFICATION OF RHABDOMYOSARCOMAS

AND CORRELATIONS WITH MOLECULAR STUDIES. MOD PATHOL 2001;14:506–14.

To the Editor: This letter is sent in regard to my
recent Modern Pathology article, “Pathologic Clas-
sification of Rhabdomyosarcomas and Correlations
with Molecular Studies.” I wish to acknowledge the
financial support of the Intergroup Rhabdomyosar-
coma Study Group (IRSG) and its past Chairman,
Dr. William Crist, in partially defraying the publica-
tion costs of the article. The IRSG, which now has
been subsumed into the recently formed Children’s
Oncology Group as the Soft Tissue Sarcoma Disease
Committee, has been an internationally recognized

leader in rhabdomyosarcoma pathology descrip-
tions and classification. I also wish to acknowledge
the tremendous contributions of its previous pa-
thology reviewers, Drs. Ed Soule, William Newton,
and Bruce Webber, and my current colleagues in
this task, Drs. Steve Qualman and Lisa Teot.

David M. Parham, M.D.
Chief of Pediatric Pathology
Arkansas Children’s Hospital
Little Rock, Arkansas
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